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August 20, 2025 
 
 
 
Greetings Senior Bowlers!  
 
On behalf of the Sacramento Nisei Bowling Association, I would like to extend a cordial 
invitation to this year’s SNBA Senior No-Tap Invitational Tournament.  Participation and 
interest in the past years have been great and we are optimistic that the enthusiasm will 
be high this year.  With your help, we hope to continue to have a good turnout for this 
event! 
 
This year, our SNBA Senior No-Tap Invitational Tournament will be held at Country 
Club Lanes in Sacramento on November 8 and 9, 2025.  The tournament format will 
continue to be exclusively no-tap, with one mixed doubles squad and one mixed team 
squad for each day. It is anticipated that some squads will be at capacity, so turn 
in your entry form as soon as possible. 
 
Please be mindful of the tournament eligibility rules as our local tournament rules may 
differ from the other senior no-tap tournaments. 
 
Within the entry packet, you will find all the forms needed to register for each event, 
along with the general tournament rules.  Please contact me if you have any questions.    
My contact information is listed on the entry forms. 
 
We hope you decide to come out and participate in this year’s tournament!  We look 
forward to seeing everyone who has participated in previous years and hope to see 
plenty of new faces as well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mike Tanaka 
SNBA Men’s Vice President 
SNBA Sr. No-Tap Invitational Tournament Coordinator 

http://www.sacnisei.org/

